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USCIS Launches Online Service to Check Status of FOIA Requests  
 
WASHINGTON—U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) recently launched the 
online FOIA Request Status Check service providing customers a quick and secure way to check 
the status of requests they have made under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). 
 
Customers can use the online service anytime by entering their assigned control number to 
receive an immediate response on the status of their FOIA request.  The customer will then 
receive either a ‘pending’ or ‘processed’ response.  A pending response indicates to the customer 
the position of their request relative to all other requests in the same processing track.  A 
‘processed’ request indicates that the request was processed and the customer will be provided 
that processing date.  USCIS will make daily updates to the status information.   
 
Customers without Internet access can still obtain information on their FOIA requests by calling 
the USCIS FOIA Requester Service Center at (816) 350-5785 from 7 a.m. to 2:15 p.m. (Central 
Time). 
 
As USCIS receives more than 110,000 requests annually for access to immigration records, the 
agency continues to improve its FOIA procedures and enhance processing times.  For example, 
last year USCIS launched a new ‘Notice to Appear’ track that provides accelerated access of a 
large portion of FOIA requests from individuals, or their representatives, who have been notified 
to appear before an immigration court.  That new track provides those customers quicker access 
to their Alien-File (‘A’-File) when it is requested through the FOIA process. 
 
For more information on USCIS’ FOIA program, visit www.uscis.gov or contact the National 
Customer Service Center at (800) 375-5283 (TTY 800-767-1833). 
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http://www.uscis.gov/portal/site/uscis/menuitem.8d416137d08f80a2b1935610748191a0/?vgnextoid=f3a2ba87c7a29110VgnVCM1000004718190aRCRD&vgnextchannel=f3a2ba87c7a29110VgnVCM1000004718190aRCRD
http://www.uscis.gov/files/pressrelease/FOIAProcessing022807PR.pdf
http://www.uscis.gov/
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